
1400K.C. p "THE V O I C E O F THE GREAT P A L O U S E COUNTRY" 

P. O. BOX 207 
INTERSTATE RADIO, INC. 

PHONE 2283 MOSCOW, IDAHO 

Ian, 5th, 1948 

Mr, Norman L, Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr , Maguire: 

Thank you for your report of reception of our DX program on Dec, 15th, 
This letter will serve as verification of your correct report of 
reception, 

It's rather unusual to find a "ham" DXing on the broadcast band. 
I'm curious as to which came first -- the DXing or the hamming. 

Best wishes for 1948, 

Sincerely yours, 

Radio Station IiRPL 

Bert McAllister 
General Manager 

HP.7 : DC 

PS -- Hams on our staff are: W7LOA, V 7LS B, V7LNH, and 'WIT -- most 
of them working 10 -meter phone. 
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